
HPEMBA, Inc. Scholarship Fund 

 

Greetings to All Potential Applicants, 
 
 
The High Point Educational Missionary Baptist Association understands the importance of continual education and 
would like to provide another opportunity to aide students in this quest.  It is our desire to provide scholarships that will 
help alleviate some of the expenses that accompany the cost of attending college. We ask that you provide the following 
information for the scholarship committee to review during the process. 
All prospective applicants must comply with the following requirements listed below and submit the required 

documents by June 1, 2018.   

Required Information 

 Application for the HPEMBA, Inc. Scholarship Fund 

 Acceptance letter from college or university 

 GPA of at least 2.5 or better  

 Proof of GPA through certified and sealed official report card or transcript 

 (2) Recommendation Letters 

o 1 Letter from your counselor, academic adviser, or teacher 

o 1 Letter from your Pastor 

 Must be an active participant/member of a HPEMBA church 

*Please note that this scholarship is currently for graduating seniors from high school entering college the next 
year. 
 
Please submit the required information to HPEMBA Scholarship Committee, Attn:  Pastor Daryl Young, 3230 Heitman 

Drive, Winston-Salem, NC  27107.  The scholarship committee is not liable for misdirected mail and ALL information 

must be received by the deadline to be considered.  The deadline is June 1, 2018.  Please note as part of the application 

process each applicant will participate in an individual and/or group interview with the scholarship committee. 

Please be advised that applicants do not automatically qualify because parents or guardians are members of a church 

affiliated with the High Point Educational Missionary Baptist Association.  Each applicant must adhere to the guidelines 

stated.  Therefore, it is recommended that each person desiring to be a recipient should begin gathering the required 

information as soon as possible. 

We will award the scholarship on the evening of the Youth/Children’s Trac Extravaganza in July.  We ask that recipients 

be accompanied by their parent(s) or guardian(s) during the awards ceremony.  We look forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Rev. Daryl Young 
HPEMBA Executive Secretary 


